
Come  join  us  at  the  Embassy  of  India  in
Copenhagen to celebrate the 75th Anniversary of
India’s  Independence on  Monday,  15  th   August  
2022 at 1000 hrs.

The  event  will  include  a  flag  hoisting
ceremony,  cultural  performances  and
refreshments. 

Members of the Indian community, Persons of
Indian  Origin  and  Friends  of  India  are  cordially
invited  to  attend  the  event  and  requested  to
register  themselves  by  sending  an  email  to
cul.copenhagen@mea.gov.in by 10 August 2022. 

Kindly  arrive  at  the  Embassy,  located  at
Vangehusvej 15, 2100 Copenhagen Ø by 0945 hrs
latest and please note that no bags will be allowed
inside the Embassy’s premises.
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